
  

District Office Design Advisory Committee 

Bellingham Public Schools 

August 25, 2020 

 

Attendees: 

 

Bellingham Public Schools: Jackie Brawley Lauri McBeath-Davies 

Dr. Greg Baker Kristi Dominguez Lisa Gilchrist 

Steve Clarke – (Co-chair of DAC) Kurt Gazow Cindy Pearson 

Curtis Lawyer – (Co-chair of DAC) Mike Copeland Charisse Berner 

Bob Kuehl Simone Sangster Amanda Ingram 

Jay Jordan Julie Denton Kathryn Weilage 

Jeff Tetrick Deanna Bannerman Isabel Meaker 

   

Other Participants:   

Ryan Pflueger – Barkley Company Jeff McClure – RMC Architects Lori Walker, WGNW 

Kim Lund – BPS Foundation Anna Gunderson– RMC Architects Anne Cunningham, WGNW 

David Webster – Opportunity Council Jason Williard – RMC Architects  

 

 

 




